
Jenae Thornberry 

From: 
Sent: 
To: 
Cc: 
Subject: 

Good Morning, 

Jenae Thornberry on behalf of Records Clerk 
Monday, February 3, 2025 10:32 AM 
'Karyn Flatau' 
Consumer Contact 
RE: Docket #20240032 

CORRESPONDENCE 
2/3/2025 
DOCUMENT NO. 00638-2025 

We will be placing your comments below in consumer correspondence in Docket No. 20240032, and forwarding them to 
the Office of Consumer Assistance and Outreach. 

Thank you . 

~7~e; 
Commission Deputy Clerk I 
Florida Public Service Commission 
2540 Shumard Oak Blvd 
Tallahassee, FL 32399 
JThornbe@psc.state.fl.us 
(850) 413-6457 

PLEASE NOTE: Florida has a very broad public records law. Most written communications to or from state officials 
regarding state business are considered to be public records and will be made available to the public and the media upon 
request. Therefore, your email message may be subject to public disclosure. 

From: Karyn Flatau <kaflgi9148@aol.com> 
Sent: Friday, January 31, 2025 9:06 AM 
To: Records Clerk <CLERK@PSC.STATE.FL.US> 
Cc: gail.d.mcnair@gmail.com 
Subject: Docket #20240032 

CAUTION: This email originated from outside your organization. Exercise caution when opening attachments 
or clicking links, especially from unknown senders. 

Please correct the record on my testimony for January 29th. John and Gail McNair are opposed to wastewater 
certificate on Little Gasparilla Island. Attached is their statement. 
Thank you for your prompt attention to this matter . 
Sincerely, 
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Karyn Flatau 



We are homeowners on LGI, having built our 
home in 2009 .. Our names were mentioned as 
being in support of the Jack Boyer initiative for 
sewage conversion on our island. Ms. Karyn 
Flateau testified to the commission that we had 
signed a proxy and we're totally in favor of this 
endeavor. We are not; we never signed such a 
proxy and when we Directed our concerns to Ms 
Flateau, she confirmed from Jack Boyer's wife 
that we had never signed and sent back the 
form. We are not at this time in favor of 
proceeding with Jack Boyer to do the project. I'm 
willing to listen to more, but at this time I'm not in 
favor of proceeding with his company to do this. 
Please let all your members and board members 
know that this was a mistake and John and Gail 
McNair are not, as erroneously indicated by Ms 
Flateau's testimony, in favor of this. 

Respectfully, 
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